
Infants 104 April Newsletter 

It appears that spring may finally be arriving! After a winter filled 

with cold and snow we are enjoying being able to spend some more 

time outside in the warmth and sunshine. We enjoyed exploring our I 

Love to Read lesson theme for March, learning about Dr Seuss, Eric 

Carle, Sandra Boynton and Our Favorite Books. Our art wall was 

beautiful and we hope you enjoyed getting to see it grow as the month 

went on. We welcomed two new friends in March! Holly and Maeve 

joined our class and we are thrilled to have them be a part of our daily 

fun.  

This month will be all about spring! We will have lessons about 

the plants of spring, baby animals, bugs, picnic and what we like to do 

outdoors during springtime. We look forward to seeing what the art 

wall will look like this month!  

As the seasons are changing, please be sure to check your child’s 

extra clothes in their cubby for appropriate season and sizing. We also 



ask that you try to keep three full sets of clothing at school. We will be 

going outside daily so long as the weather permits. Please be sure your 

child has a jacket or sweater in their cubby for the spring days that it is a 

little chilly. We will be putting on sunscreen as well, so if you would like 

your child to have sunscreen from home, please send an unopened, 

unexpired and labeled lotion sunscreen (no spray sunscreens per 

licensing). We will be sending out updated feeding forms for the month. 

Please be sure these get back to us promptly so we know any changes 

in your baby’s feeding plan. 

As always, feel free to reach out to us if you ever have any 

questions! 

Mrs. R, Ms. Mel, Ms. Vi 


